
Submitter: Jennifer Wilde 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Natural 
Resources 

Measure: SB5521 

Dear Joint Subcommittee on Natural Resources, 

 

On behalf of Adventures Without Limits, I am writing to express my support for the 

recommended budget for the Oregon State Marine Board. Adventures Without Limits 

is a certified guide/outfitter in the State of Oregon, serving our state's diverse 

stakeholders through adaptive and inclusive outdoor recreation programming. AWL's 

mission-driven programs have been financially supported by the Waterway Access 

Grant in order to increase access to non-motorized boating for underrepresented 

communities. This funding support, as well as information and infrastructure provided 

by OSMB, such as ADA accessible docks, has been substantially impactful in 

Adventures Without Limits' service to community.  

 

It is my hope that the Oregon State Marine Board will be funded for the full 

recommended budget, in order to continue our work and partnership together. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support, 

 

Jennifer Wilde 

Director of Outreach & Development 

Adventures Without Limits 


